The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths
Chairman: Mr John O’'Hara QC

Your Ref: NSCB04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST Our Ref: BC-0042-11
BT2 8DQ

Date: 27" July 2011

Dear Ms Beggs,
Re Your Client(s): Belfast Health & Social Care Trust

Could | please ask you to confirm whether the Belfast City Hospital or the Royal Belfast
Hospital for Sick Children (RBHSC) were signed up to the King's Fund Organisational
Audit (KFOA) in 1995/19967 If they were could you please provide the following:-

a) when they first signed up to KFOA

b) when they were first accredited

¢) confirm whether they were accredited in (i) 1995 or (i) 1996

d) their history of assessment and

e) provide copies of their accreditation reports for (i) 1995 and (ii) 1996

Yours Sincerely

o L L~

Bernie Conlon

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341
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